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April 30, 2024

Wednesday, May 1, 2024 will now be a Flexible Instruction Day (FID)

This afternoon, the District was notified by Pennsylvania American Water that work would be
done on the water lines beneath Main Street in Munhall. During this time, there will be no water
in our District buildings.

Secondary students should plan to work on their assignments in Google Classroom. Elementary
students should plan to work on Day 4 of their FID packet. Steel Center students will still report
at their regularly scheduled time; however, they will not have access to Steel Valley Senior High
School.

All after-school and evening activities will be canceled.

We thank you for your patience and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Sy 7. Pletipn

Bryan M. Macuga
Superintendent



